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CONSULTATION FROM THE CHAIR OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (IACD) REGARDING EXTENSION OF THE DEADLINE FOR THE PROJECTS COORDINATED BY THE DELEGATIONS OF COLOMBIA “FORMACIÓN INTERCULTURAL PARA EL DESARROLLO INTEGRAL Y EL CUIDADO DE LA PRIMERA INFANCIA INDÍGENA DE LA AMAZONÍA” (AE/373/10), AND 
GRENADA “PREPARING STUDENTS FOR 21ST CENTURY EMPLOYMENT IN THE EASTERN CARIBBEAN” (AE/374/10).

The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) presents its compliments to the members of the Management Board and, on instructions from its Chair, Ms. America Bastidas, Advisor for Multilateral Affairs of the Ministry of Economy, Planning, and Development of the Dominican Republic, requests the approval of the Board for the extension of the following projects coordinated by the delegations of Colombia and Grenada, whose implementation has been delayed due to unforeseen  challenges experiences  in the various member states during the course of implementation:

1. Project “Formación Intercultural para el Desarrollo Integral y el Cuidado de la Primera Infancia Indígena de la Amazonía” (AE/373/10).  The request for the extension of the end date from November 30, 2015 to March 31, 2016 is due to delays experienced with mobilizing the remote indigenous communities under the project coordinated by Colombia with the participation of Bolivia and Peru.  Request presented by the delegation of Colombia: AICD/JD/INF. 31/15 Español – English.
2. Project “Preparing Students for 21st Century Employment in the Eastern Caribbean” (AE/374/10). The request for the extension of the end date from November 30, 2015 to March 31, 2016 is due to the inability to implement the final teacher training and technology transfer component of the project in Dominica due to effects of Tropical Storm Erika. Request presented by the delegation of Grenada:  AICD/JD/INF. 32/15 Español – English.
The Secretariat would appreciate receiving the response from members of the Management Board of the IACD, by the close of business of Friday, October 30, 2015.  In accordance with the provisions of Article 19.1 of the Management Board’s Rules of Procedure, an absence of replies by that deadline shall be taken as acceptance of the proposal for extension.
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